
TREES IN THIS LOCATION HAVE BEEN DELIBERATELY VANDALISED. 
Native trees and vegetation are significant and valuable to our  

environment and belong to the whole community.

They provide much needed shelter and food for local wildlife, are 
perfectly adapted to our soil and weather conditions and are a valuable 
part of our natural heritage. Every incident is a direct cost to ratepayers.

Anyone with information regarding any act of 
tree or vegetation vandalism is requested to 

contact Council on 1300 79 49 29 


